2023-TOWN OF SHERWOOD, CLARK COUNTY, WISCONSIN
APRIL TOWN BOARD MINUTES
April 8, 2023
peRI

The Town Board of Sherwood was called to order on Saturday, I\Qaféh 8, 2023 at 9:29 AM at the
Sherwood Town Hall. Supervisor |, Ken Schwanebeck, Supervisor i, Rick Schwanebeck, Treasurer
Margaret “Peggi” Schwanebeck and Interim Clerk Bill Rosandick were present. Chairman Andy Cegielski
was excused. Also present was town Treasurer elect Jessica Bucheger, Albert Buche ger, Liam Bucheger,
Hallie Bucheger, Bob Fluegel and Nathan Hass.

The notice was published in the Pittsville Record, posted at the town hall and at the Sherwood
Electrical Substation.

Agenda as follows: call to order, pledge of allegiance, reading and approval of last month’s
minutes, treasurer’s report and town correspondence, town officer’s report, public comments,
oath/swearing in of newly elected town officials, April 4 election overview, April 18 meeting, pay bills,
set Town Board meeting for May, set date for Annual Town Board Meeting and adjournment.

Supervisor | Ken Schwanebeck called the meeting to order. The pledge of allegiance recited.
Afterthe minutesfrom the February meeting were read, a motion by Ken Schwanebeck second by Rick
Schwanebeck to approve the minutes as read with one amendment (adding the sentence that the
meeting in April will be open to all town residents but no official business will be conducted) which will
be amended by Interim Clerk Rosandick. Motion carried. The treasurer’s report was read and discussed.

Agenda and Miscellaneous items: There were no questions from town members present.

April 4 election results for township positions were as follows. Elected were: Andy Cegielski,
Town Chairman, Ken Schwanebeck, Supervisor 1, Rick Schwanebeck, Supervisor II, Margaret “Peggi”
Schwanebeck, Town Clerk and Jessica Bucheger, Town Treasurer. Interim Clerk Rosandick gave each
newly elected member an oath of office form which they signed. He also went over the election results
from the April 4 election. A total of 90/169 (54%) of eligible voters voted. This was above the state
average of about 50%.

A Town Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 18. This meeting will be open to all town
residents but no official business will be conducted. The meeting will be called to order, no business
conducted, then adjourned. The Annual Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 16 at 6:30 PM. Notices
will be placed in the Pittsville Record, Town Hall and Sherwood substation.

PAY BILLS: Board approved checks 4776 through 4800. Our next board meeting will be held on
Saturday, May 13, 2023 at 09:30 AM. A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Schwanebeck, seconded by
Rick Schwanebeck. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 10:18 AM.

Respectfully Submitted: William Rosandick, Interim Town Clerk
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